
Planning For 2024!

On February 18, 2024, the board of directors had a 
combination live and zoom meeting to discuss plans for our 
growth. Top of the discussions were ways to improve revenue 
in order to carry us forward and also how to increase 
membership. Art shows and community involvement are in our 
near future!


Welcome New 
Members 

Newest members are 
Harriet Kideckel 
and her spectacular 
photographic works, 
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Latest News


 Our Doors Are Opening!


Yes you heard that right, we 
will be opening our doors to 
public viewing  two Fridays a 
month starting February 23rd. 
Member Brigitte Bere has 
gratefully volunteered to greet 
the public from 1-4pm. All 
members are encouraged to 
visit and help out if they can.  

 Website Updates


Work continues on our new 
interactive and incredibly 
informative website! 


Keep checking in for latest 
info, newest members 
enhancements as they 
happen!


Other News


In case you haven’t noticed, 
the gallery is looking pretty 
fantastic lately! 


In the spring however, we will 
have to do some 
maintenance repair to the 
walls and perhaps repaint the 
floors. Any volunteers would 
be appreciated!
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Francine Robillard with her intriguing mixed media art , 

Pam Jackson  and her unique figurative portraits. Our 
numbers just keep growing! Welcome and thanks to all our 
amazing artists and know that your art makes the world a better 
place!


New Works in the Viewing Gallery!


With our expanding roster, the viewing gallery in Plaza 69 is 
chock full of fantastic new art. All members are encouraged to 
bring their latest pieces in for display.  


Plaza 69 Gallery Changeovers


We continue to have the use of this wonderful viewing gallery 
but space is limited. Note these dates (between 12pm - 2pm) 
for drop off and pick up:


Sunday April 14


Sunday June 9


NB! Please check the guidelines for further details as to 
labelling your work, number of submissions etc. HERE
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Member Benefits - A Website 

Second to None! Join Now!!


✦ Display up to 12 images


✦ Links to your social media 
sites


✦ Legitimacy to your work


✦ Personal Bio


✦ Can be your personal 
website!


New Developments 


Plans are underway for a major 
art show in May! 


Living on the Legacy of 
Artists On Elgin


We are seeing growth, new 
faces and some great original 

art by Northern artists! Check 

http://www.northernartistsgallery.ca


Brigitte hosting the open house!


Art Community Events


MARCH


MARCH 21 - ART DISPLAY FOR INTERNATIONAL DAY FOR 
THE ELIMINATION OF RACIAL DISCRIMINATION. Caruso 
Club starting 5pm in partnership with Greater Sudbury Police 
Service 


APRIL


April 13, 14 - Walden Art Club Spring Show at Tom Davies 
Arena in Lively


April 28 - Sudbury Shutterbugs exhibit at GS public library main 
branch on Mackenzie St. Opening reception April 28 noon to 
2pm.


MAY


May 4-5th Sudbury Art Club Show at Carmichael Community 
Center on Bellevue Ave. 
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Membership has its 
benefits! 


✦Single yearly fee

✦Professional website


✦No commission fees


✦Easy image 
manipulation


✦Safe and Secure


✦Can be your personal 
website!


✦Community involvement


✦Greater visibility


✦Building on the past


✦ Planning for the future


A Special Event In March!

We have been approached 
to showcase our art in 
partnership with the Greater 
Sudbury Police Service for 

the International Day For 
The Elimination of Racial 
Discrimination on March 

21st. 


Members Paddy O’Sullivan 
and Alison Sivers will be 
heading up the organization 
of the display to be held at 
the Caruso club .We 
encourage all members to 
help with art selection, set 
up and provision of easels.


Partnerships such as this 
are where we all win!




A Great Art Season Ahead!
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